
 

*Yes, that’s a picture of the actual location.  

DOG PARK SITE VISIT* 

Saturday,  
September 13th 

10 am 

WHEN is the Dog Park opening? 
WHERE is the Dog Park? 
HOW can I help? 
We’ve heard all these questions, no doubt to the great buzz created by our aww-so-cute logo!  

We are now at the “all-hands-on-deck” phase: Putting the money and in-kind labor together for 
a 2026 construction start. Come see what is possible. There is a guided tour for the general 
public on Saturday, September 13th at 10:00. Get your recycling done early, put on some 
comfortable walking shoes and meet us at the Route 2 LVRT access, across from Marty’s!  

Although it sounds counter-intuitive, please leave your dog at home for this visit. There will be 
time for that later. Questions? Contact alow@danvillevt.gov.  
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